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AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  
 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY  6TH  
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 7TH  

 
 

FRENCH STUDENTS 
Attention all French students who have registered to go on the Summer trip to Quebec City and Montreal.  There will 
be an informational meeting held on Wednesday, February 8, 2023 at 7pm.  The meeting will take place at 
Springhouse Middle School, in room A236.  This meeting is only for current, already enrolled travelers, because the 
deadline to register has passed, and all available spots have been taken.  If you are currently signed up, please plan 
on being there with at least one parent.   
 

READ ACROSS AMERICA 
Good morning Read Across America Participants! Thank you to all students who attended the last meeting and got your books 
approved. For those of you who did not get your books approved yet, you "Must" stop by room 262 or room 107 to check in with Mrs. 
Roberts or Mrs. Berrigan and get your books approved ASAP!  Our next meeting is Wednesday, February 8th in the Cafeteria during Jaguar 

Period. Please be sure to come prepared with a sample of your crafts for "each" book!! Mrs. Berrigan and Mrs. 
Roberts will take a look at the crafts and approve them at that time.  
 

 

TRANSPORTATION 
*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so 

you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field house. 
*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you 

directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students 

should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity 

Bus leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the 

students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school 

at 4:35. 

 

BUS PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS THIS 

YEAR! 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students 
must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to 
7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the 

main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30 
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